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April 17, 2014 
 
 
 
 
Ms. Barcy McNeal 
Secretary 
Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
180 East Broad Street 
Columbus, OH 43215-3793 
 
 Attention: Docketing Division 
 

Re: This material is being filed per Case No. 10-2387-TP-COI “In the Matter of the 
Commission’s Investigation into Intrastate Carrier Access Reform Pursuant to Sub. S.B. 
162.” 
 

 
Dear Ms. McNeal: 

 
Pursuant to the Public Utilities Commission of Ohio’s (“Commission”) Entry of March 26, 2014 in this 
docket, Horizon Services, Inc., a Competitive Local Exchange Carrier, advises the Commission that its 
applicable intrastate access rates mirror the underlying Incumbent Local Exchange Carrier Companies 
corresponding interstate access rates. 
 
Horizon Services, Inc. intrastate switched access rates mirror those of the Incumbent Local Exchange 
Carrier (ILEC) that serves the territory in which Horizon Services, Inc. traffic originates or terminates as 
set forth in Frontier North “Facilities for Intrastate Access Tariff” PUCO NO. 2. The rate(s) contained 
in the ILEC state tariff concurs with the interstate rates in Verizon Telephone Companies Tariff FCC 
NO. 14. Accordingly, Horizon Services, Inc. has been in compliance with the requirements of PUCO 
Case NO. 10-2387-TP-COI since 2013 and no intrastate tariff revisions are required at this time. 
 
Any questions concerning this filing may be directed to Kym Rupeiks at 941.244.0982 or email 
pinnacle@blissnet.com. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
/s/ Kym Rupeiks 
 
 
Compliance Ltr 10-2387-TP-COI HS 4.17.2014 
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Summary: Correspondence confirming its compliance with the FCC's November 18, 2011
ICC/USF order and rule,  electronically filed by Ms. Kym D Rupeiks on behalf of Horizon
Services, Inc


